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29 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are holding a transition day in school on Monday 5th July 2021. 

 

The children will spend the day in their new classrooms with their new teachers and 

classmates. In order to keep everyone safe we will be telling the children their new classes 

on Friday 2nd July and showing them where their external classroom doors are. On Monday 5th 

July the children will need to come directly to their new classrooms and they will also leave 

from these classrooms. The rooms can then be thoroughly cleaned before we return to our 

normal classrooms the next day. Unfortunately due to Covid restrictions the Year 6 children 

are unable to visit their secondary schools so they will be taught by Mrs Sargesson Jones and 

Miss Evans for the day. 

 

Donna has arranged a lunch for transition day which will be easy to deliver for the different 

classes. This means a change to the published menu as follows: 

 
Monday 5th July Pizza and ice cream 

Tuesday 6th July Meatballs   (The two days have swapped around)! 

 

If you would like your child to have pizza and ice cream on transition day then please make 

sure there are enough funds in their account. The meal can be ordered on the day as normal. 

Donna will also swap the sandwich orders over for the two days so your child doesn’t miss out. 

 
Please note: 

• even though Year 4 will become Year 5 for the day, they will still need collecting from class and 

will not be allowed to walk home alone – that privilege doesn’t come until they are really Year 5!  

• There will be no PE on 5th July so everyone should wear uniform. 

• Children should ensure they take their water bottles home on Friday to take to their new class 

on Monday and then take them home on Monday to bring back to their normal class on Tuesday. 

• Inhalers and Epipens that are kept in school will go to their new classes for the day. 

 

We hope your children enjoy visiting their new classes and that it helps them to look forward 

to September. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Headteacher 
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